
 

 

8th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top 3 Attendance scores this week:  

1st Luther King 95.95 %         2nd Hawking 95.19 %            3rd Attenborough 94.77% 

Well done to Luther King for your fantastic attendance! 

Christmas Fayre  

Thank you to our wonderful PTFA for organising and delivering our wonderful Christmas Fayre. Also, a huge 

thank you to all the families who came to support, the fayre raised £688!  

Carols around the Christmas tree 

On Friday 15th December, our choir will be singing some Christmas carols around our Christmas tree. We would 

love to have as many families as possible join us for an informal sing along accompanied by a hot chocolate and 

a festive biscuit.  

Christmas Cracker  

Hawking, Ennis Hill and Luther King class will be performing their Christmas Cracker at 9:30 at West Vale 
Academy on the 21st December. We would love to see you there!  

Nativity 

Our Attenborough class will be performing their nativity on the 19th and 20th December.  

Please remember to get your tickets.  

SEND Coffee Morning  

On the 11th January we will be hosting a SEND coffee morning. It will be an informal opportunities for parents/ 
carers of children with SEND to chat to one another. Leanne Muir from the West Yorkshire ADHD support group 
will be attending to share with parents top tips and explain the support available in the local area.  

 

Warm wishes  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


